UMBC
An Honors University in Maryland

MEMORANDUM

DATE:
December 11, 2019
FOR:

All UMBC Employees
FROM:
Kia Johnson


Payroll Manager
SUBJECT:
Distribution of Paychecks – Check Dated, December 27, 2019

Checks will be available for pick-up in the Administration Building, 5th floor on December 27, 2019 from 10 AM – 11 AM.  

Employees choosing to pick up their paychecks must present an official picture ID such as a valid driver license, UMBC employee ID or passport.  If an employee wishes for another person to pick up their paycheck, then the following must be done:

1. The person must have an official memorandum from the employee giving authorization for a specific individual to pick up his/her 12/27/2019 paycheck.
2. The memorandum must contain the name, social security number, printed and signed full name of the employee as well as the printed and signed name of the receiver.  The receiver must know the employee’s department name and present an official/valid picture identification when picking up the paycheck.
No exception to this procedure will be permitted.  Telephone authorizations will not be accepted, nor will paychecks be given to spouses, relatives or roommates, etc. without an employee’s pre-authorization as indicated above. We will not be allowing an individual to pick-up checks for a group of employees.
Paychecks not claimed on December 27, 2019 will be distributed on Thursday, January 2, 2020 between the hours of 9 AM – 11 AM.
The Department of Human Resources wishes to all UMBC faculty, staff and students a safe and happy holiday.     
